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Erin Crotty
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625 Broadway
Albany, NY 2233
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Dear Commigs er Crotty:

Given the prolonged problem of odors coming from the Albany
City Landfill, I request a formal assessment of the air quality
in and around the site.

— All I have to go on so far is the thought that the odors
are obnoxious but not poisonous. The city has tried many things
to reduce or eliminate the problem, but none of them has worked
and the problem remains. It is time we had some real science
and know exactly what is in the air out there.

Sincerely,

4

John J. McEneny
Member of Assembly

cc: M. Breslin
G. Jennings
R. Redlich
J. Nabors
D. Reeb
J. Crucetti
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